
 

Village Hall 
 
 

Tuesday 16th July - AGM at 7.30.  Anyone wishing to attend 
would be more than welcome. 
Volunteers. We do expect a couple of Members of the Village 
Hall Committee to step down at the AGM as they no longer live 
in the village. On behalf of the community, we’d like to thank 
them for everything they have contributed and for staying on 
for quite a while after they moved.  
 

That means we have at least two vacancies that we need to fill 
urgently. If you would like to get involved in helping to keep the 
village hall as such a great asset for our community then please 
call Jackie on 680302. There’s really not a lot to it - we meet 
once a month for an hour or so to review things to do with the 
running and upkeep of the hall and now and then help out with 
setting up chairs and tables and running the bar for village hall 
events. It won’t take up too much of your time, it’s a very good 
cause and we try to have a bit of fun too. So PLEASE, we’d 
love to hear from you. 
 
 

 

Community Fruit Garden Some of you may have seen the 
new bench, funded by the Parish Council as part of our tenth 
anniversary celebrations of the new village hall, that has been set 
up in the far corner of the car park, next to the Community 
Fruit Garden.  
 

The fruit bushes and trees were planted at the end of last 
summer and several are producing fruit now. Everyone is 
welcome to help themselves to the produce - but you might 
need to be quick before the birds beat you to it! So why not 
wander up, pick some fruit, have a sit on the bench and enjoy 
the wonderful view of the hills - all for free! 
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